From: Mark Tovey

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 9:14 AM

To: PEC <pec@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter for PEC Agenda: 197 Ann Street and 183 Ann Street - the Kent Brewery and

Brewer's House

Dear Chair and Members of the Planning and Environment Committee,

As the second-oldest extant brewery building in Canada, this structure merits unusual care and consideration. Other buildings with less historical tradition and significance have been preserved, and rightfully so. The same should be done with the Kent Brewery building and the Brewer's House at 197 Ann Street and 183 Ann Street.

The building itself tells us far more than a commemoration.

I give my consent for this letter to appear on the public agenda.

Mark Tovey